
From: Bruner  Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC Executive Director
To:
Subject: Case Related Question 2021-00072
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 1:49 00 PM

Thank you for your comments on the application of Sebree Solar, LLC. Your comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the
case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2021‐00072, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are
available at View Case Filings for: 2021-00072 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
 
 

From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 4:27 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: Case Related Question 2021-00072
 

From: Gary Pugh  
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 9:33 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case Related Question 2021-00072
 
   I am a resident of State Route 283 in Robards KY that is affected by the Sebree Solar Project.
I am opposed to this project for many reasons.  There is an attempt by those proposing this project to skate under the publics awareness about the project.  My wife
and I and most of our neighbors were unaware about anything until people from a surveyor company were crossing our properties for Nextera Energy. When these
people were ask about what they were doing they would not answer and some were very evasive about there actions.  We never saw anything in the news or online.
Our only confirmation as to what was taking place was when my next door neighbor stopped the farmer in the field and ask him.
He informed my neighbor that he was leasing his property for solar farm usage due to the amount of money offered him.
 Our home sits in front of this farm and is surrounded on two sides. The view will be devastated and the rich wildlife in this area will be harmed.  We regularly sit on our
back deck or pole barn porch to watch the wildlife which include vast population of deer, turkey, rabbit, squirrel, many birds including bald eagles.  I am also opposed
for the reason that vital farm land is being traded for solar farms that will never produce again. This will affect the future cost of food and other related goods.
 I was told by a Nextera Energy representative that these sites were chosen for convenience to the Reid Power Station where the transmission lines will feed into the
grid.
Just because it is convenient doesn’t make it right or morally responsible for our future generations. There has to be more sites isolated from residents and less
intrusive on the wildlife that could be used.
I am not against solar energy, but responsible people need to think about the future.
Our property values will drop because of these solar farms in spite of what the Nextera Energy spokesperson  told us.
 
I am asking that the Ky Public service commission take these concerns into consideration in their decision process.
 
 
             Gary and Cynthia Pugh
             5805 State Route 283
             Robards, KY 42452
             
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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*L Allyson Honaker
Goss Samford, PLLC
2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B325
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40504

*David S Samford
Goss Samford, PLLC
2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B325
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40504




